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Please refer to the city file #OZS-2023-0015.  
We all are aware that our community is confronting a challenge in terms of new accommodation. 
And to address it, we need new housing units. However I believe we should be doing that in a 
well planned manner considering the pressure it is going to put on our resources and 
infrastructure. 740 residential units in that area will be a real No-Go in  terms of its occupants to 
live and enjoy their life. I believe it is an awful idea. We can construct and raise a building in any 
area using modern equipment and technology.  However the inmates of that building must be 
able to use the resources in a manner where they should not be feeling crunched.  As we all know 
in certain countries, people are feeling suffocated due to unregulated concentration of people in 
one area.   We can see that those kinds of lives in certain countries lead to social strife, huge 
pressure on existing resources and free movement.  
I feel if we can construct townhomes it will be a better idea than high-rise condo units.  
 
 
Please share this comment with the concerned . 
 
regards  
Babu Cherain  

 Nova Scotia Road, 
Brampton 
L6Y 5K1 
 


